
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 9rd March 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 8  

Let every light shine 

Stars of the week: 

Wrens: Sam for 

amazing maths work.  

Owls: Archie for 

brilliant effort. 

Skylarks: Leo for 

brave swimming.  

Kestrels: Elizabeth 

for fantastic fractions.  

Writers of the 

week: 

Wrens: Jack 

Owls: Phoebe  

Skylarks: Lucy J 

Kestrels: Owen 
 

Winners!! Curie (blue 
house) have a non-
school uniform day on 
Tuesday 14th March! 

 

 

Boffins 

What an amazing day we had with Boffin Martin. The children and staff had 

great fun making elephant toothpaste, slime, blood and much more. It was a 

great way to start our science week off. A big thank you to Mrs Lansdell for 

organising it and Friends for funding it!! Don’t forget to come to school 

dressed in your mad scientist costume on Monday 13th March. 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 13th March: Mad Scientist Day, come dressed as a mad scientist.  

Monday 13th March: SIAMS Inspection.   

Tuesday 21st March: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.05am in hall 

Friday 24th March: Mother’s day gifts for sale.  

Friday 24th March: Red nose day- details to follow 

Friday 31st March: Last day of term 

 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Saying you’re sorry.  

SIAMS Inspection.  

On Monday 13th March we will be having our Statutory 
Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools. The inspector will be 
joining us for the whole day. She will be looking at many aspects 

of school life including our curriculum and our Christian character. 
We will be having our church assembly on Monday at 9am 

instead of Wednesday for those of you who would like to join us.  
 

Lost property- THE BIN IS FULL! 
We have lots of lovely unnamed trainers, jumpers and various other 

items of clothing missing their owners. Please ensure that all uniform 
is named and if you are missing anything please come and claim it  
 

 

Mrs Knee 
We are delighted to tell you that 

we have appointed Mrs Knee to 
teach Kestrels in the summer 
term.  
 

 

Gooderstone Gathering. 

Thanks to the Skylarks parents who attended the Gathering. The 

children and the parents had a great time cave painting and clothing 

the boy Ug.  Kestrel’s Gathering is next on Tuesday 21st March 

Mother’s day 

Friends have been 

busy creating gifts 

for Mother’s Day. If 

you would like one 

please send £1 in a 

named envelope 

with your child on 

Friday 24th March 


